
 

 

 

 

 

 

Web Notice 
 

Please refer to our Tender notice dated 23.08.2024 for Notice Inviting 

Tender from Certified Electrical Auditors for carrying out Electrical 

Audit of Branches / Offices in Baroda U.P Bank.  Due to unavoidable 

circumstances tender was not open on date 17.09.2024. Now competent 

authority has decided to extend the tender submission date upto 

11.10.2024 till 03.00 PM. So all the interested participants can submit 

their tender till above given date.   

 

 

  Arvind Kumar Srivastava 

   (Asstt. General Manager) 


